
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS 
 

FALL IN INTEREST RATE  
 

We hereby inform our valued customers that 

following the decrease of 1% in the Repo rate by 

the Bank of Mauritius on April 16, 2020, the 

Association has reduced its interest rates on all 

existing / new loans as well as deposits by the 

same percentage. 

 

For more details, please call the Association on 

212 4000 / 213 4509 / 5771 7698 / 5771 1728 / 

5771 7684 / 5771 1633 or log on to the Mutual Aid 

website on www.mcsmutualaid.mu or visit the 

Association’s Customer Service Section, Ground 

Floor, Mutual Aid Building I, 5 Guy Rozemont 

Square, Port Louis.  
 

 

Management                May 29, 2020 
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